
6. CORRESPONDENCE

6.1 GRASS MOWING

A letter was received from Mr O D Hill, Bexley Residents’ Association,
outlining concerns at the standard of grass mowing in the Bexley area.  The
Board decided that the Bexley Residents’ Association’s concerns be referred
to the Parks and City Streets Managers for a report.

6.2 INSTALLATION OF A PEDESTRIAN REFUGE

A letter was received from Norma Hill, Windsor House Rest Home,
requesting the installation of a pedestrian refuge island in Golf Links Road.
The Board decided that the letter be referred to the Area Engineer for a
report.


